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Many different types of products, from children's toys and baby products to appliances, are

recalled for safety reasons. Fortunately, there is an easy way to keep track of these products

so that you can keep your family safe.

The United States Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) allows consumers to view

listings of product recalls. Recalls can be searched by company name or product type (toys,

baby and child items, home and garden, etc.). You can also sign up to receive email alerts

about product recalls.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/consumer-protection


In addition, you can also report products you believe to be unsafe to the CPSC.

Click below to take advantage of these services from the CPSC.

Sign up for product recall alerts

View a list of product recalls

Report an unsafe product
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